
City of Albuquerque – Contract Attorney 
The City of Albuquerque, through the Albuquerque-Bernalillo County Air Quality Control Board 

(“Air Board”), is seeking a qualified attorney to contract with to provide legal representation and 

general legal services to the Air Board. This position is an independent contractor, and is not an 

employee of the City of Albuquerque. Applicant must be admitted to the practice of law by the 

New Mexico Supreme Court and be an active member of the Bar in good standing. A successful 

candidate will attend all Air Board meetings, have strong communication skills, knowledge of 

board governance and Robert’s Rules of Order, The NM Open Meetings Act, and knowledge of 

environmental rules and regulations including the New Mexico Clean Air Act. Prior experience 

with, or advising, board and commissions is preferred.  Please submit a resume to the attention of 

“Air Board General Counsel Application”; c/o Angela Aragon; Executive Assistant; P.O. Box 

2248, Albuquerque, NM 87103 or amaragon@cabq.gov. Application deadline is December 31, 

2021. 
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